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 PIN No: PRI-39 - Rev 1 
 Date: August 26, 2015 
 By: Joe Berry 

 Issue: Revised Notification 

      Subject:  Hot Gas Defrost Evaporators and  

 Condensing units 

 
 
This notice revises the original document concerning the subject. 
 
Effective immediately, Hot Gas Re-Evaporator vessels (HEA’s) are no longer 
being produced and are not available for order.  In addition, Condensing unit, 
HG-RE re-evaporator kits are no longer available for installation on D-Series or 
V-Series condensing units. Listings for these items have been removed from the 
latest price lists posted on the Russell Website. See the link below.  
http://russell.htpgusa.com/images/pdfs/RLP_3_2015%20R5.pdf 
 
Replacement evaporators continue to be available for order with pricing found in 
the current price lists. Future quotes and orders for Hot Gas defrost systems 
should utilize High Sierra products or Kramer Thermobank systems. 
 
 
The original statement shown below has been modified (above).  
Effective immediately all Hot Gas Re-Evap unit coolers, condensing units and 
replacement heat-exchanger accumulators are discontinued and are no longer 
available. Models affected are listed below. 
  

 AH model All-Temp2B unit coolers 
 ITH model Inter-Temp unit coolers 
 UHM and UHL Ultra-Temp unit coolers 
 Hot Gas Re-Evap Defrost kits for D-Series and V-Series condensing units 

Catalog literature and price sheets will be amended, reprinted and posted to the 
websites as quickly as possible.  
 
ACTION: 
Please notify your representatives and customers of these changes / corrections. 
 
 
Joe Berry 
Marketing Manager 
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